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ASHE COUNTY BOARD OF EDUCATION 

March 7, 2019 

 

 

The special dinner meeting was held as scheduled in the annex beginning at 5:00 pm with all members 
present.  The primary purpose of the meeting was to discuss the 2019/20 local budget requests. 
 
At 5:45 pm, the Board went into closed session for the purpose of considering a personnel action that 
involves an officer or employee of this Board [N.C. General Statute §143.318.11(a)(6)].  The Board 
returned to regular session at 6:20 pm.  No action was taken. 
 
Finance Officer Amanda Coldiron and the Superintendent reviewed each of the local budget requests from 
principals and directors.  The State has not distributed the 2019/20 planning allotments to local school 
districts which impacts local budget decisions.  The Board gave direction on the local budget—requests 
for the 2019/20 local budget requests will be approved at its regular meeting for April and officially 
submitted to the County Finance Officer the following day.   
 
There being no further business, the Chairman immediately declared the meeting adjourned at 8:30 pm.  
 

 


